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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 6:02 PM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Police Accountability Board

Police Accountability Board 

Submission #:  1279303  

IP Address:  50.234.55.238  

Submission Date: 11/03/2021 6:01  
Survey Time:  9 minutes, 18 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Thomas Spears  

Address 
1347 Wilson Road 
Waldorf, Maryland 20602 

Phone 
4432234873  

Email 
tspears@recoverycoa.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
I called before 4PM today to ask if it would be appropriate to speak on why I would be a good fit for the board. The county 
representative stated that she would have to check and that she would give me a call back. No return call was made so I am using 
this forum to explain why having someone on the board that currently works with the specific population of the community that 
suffers from substance abuse would be an asset to the board. I am currently the Director of Admissions for Recovery Centers of 
America located here on Billingsley Road in Waldorf. I also have lived in this area for over 15 years and I understand the barriers that 
exist not just with the underserved population which is sometimes stereotyped due to their cultures but also by being a black man 
who myself has experience improper interaction with local authority. Those attributes and others would make me a good fit for the 
board. In addition, this board had to not only look at police interaction with the public but also how the public views certain 
members of the community in general and work to build positive relationships with the community and law enforcement. Thank 
you.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  

 


